
Carteret-Craven Electric Cooperative (CCEC) is soliciting public input regarding Demand-
Response (DR) Standards and Electric Vehicle (EV) Charging Standards as part of new requirements 
contained in the federal Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act of 2021, which amended Title I of 
the Public Utility Regulatory Policies Act (PURPA).  The amendment to PURPA requires CCEC to 
seek public input and hold a hearing on DR and EV standards before November 15, 2023.

The CCEC Board of Directors will consider all written input in accordance with the requirements 
of PURPA.  The conduct of the hearing as well as the relevance and weight to be given to all 
written input, to the extent practicable as determined by CCEC’s legal counsel, will follow Robert’s 
Rules of Procedure (11th Edition) and the North Carolina Rules of Evidence.  CCEC’s legal counsel 
will address and recommend to the CCEC Board of Directors any resolution of procedural or 
evidentiary issues relevant to the hearing.

Members of the public must submit input in the form of written comments no later than 5:00 PM 
on March 15, 2023. 
 

Comments can be emailed to purpacomments@ccemc.com or mailed/hand delivered to CCEC 
offices in Newport and Havelock; addresses are available at ccemc.com/PURPA.

Visit ccemc.com/PURPA for additional information about this comment opportunity.

Name: 

Email:

City:        State:

Type of Feedback:

      Electric Vehicles      Demand Reduction         General Comment          Both

Comments (Optional: Please provide a description of your expertise or basis for your comments.)

      By checking here, each commenter agrees to provide, at a minimum, his or her first name, last name, city, and state; comments without this 
information will not be accepted. All properly submitted comments, including attachments, will become part of the official record, and CCEC may 
make comments available for public viewing.  CCEC will include commenter’s name on all comments released to the public, but CCEC will not 
include not the commenter’s email address, city, and state information if entered properly on the form.  Accordingly, commenters should not pro-
vide in their comments any information that they do not wish to make public, such as a home street address, personal email address, date of birth, 
phone number, social security number, or driver’s license number, or any information that is restricted from disclosure, such as trade secrets or 
commercial or financial information that is privileged or confidential.
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